
Dear Parents/Carers, 

We hope you are enjoying this time at home with your child and learning lots but most 

importantly, having fun! We recognise that this is a challenging time for everyone and hope 

that you have remembered that you have and always will be your child’s first teacher.  

Please remember that these next two weeks are meant to be Easter Holidays and we want 

you all to enjoy this as much as you can in the current situation. Do continue to practice 

spellings and phonics sounds with your child, read with your child and count each day but 

also… 

Cook Try new things Make and create 
things 

Play games 

Write letters or 
cards 

Draw and colour Create your own 
games, puzzles 

and problems to 
solve 

Sing and dance 

Watch movies Listen to stories Easter Egg Hunt Role Play 

Garden and 
explore nature 

Book reviews Exercise Take pictures 

 

Our big question for next term is ‘What is David Attenborough’s message?’ We look 

forward to sharing some learning activities about this with you soon.  

Most importantly, have a great Easter! 

Best wishes 

The KS1 Team 

 

Updates from us… 

 

Hi everyone,  

I hope you are all safe and well and 

enjoying this extra time with your 

families. Heath turned 1 this week so we 

had a ‘party’ at home! Heath has been 

keeping me busy practicing his walking 

and we have been having lots of fun 

playing and learning in the garden with 

our dog, Chester. Hopefully see you all 

soon. 

Happy Easter!  

Miss King 

 

Dear children,  

I hope you’re all well and have been busy 

investigating, exploring and creating. 

During our time at home Josie and I have 

spent time doing just that. We have 

made playdough which Josie now realises 

isn’t that tasty. When the sun has been 

out we have spent a lot of time in the 

garden looking after the plants, listening 

to the birds and spotting insects. 

I wish you a wonderful Easter with your 

family.  

Best wishes 

Mrs Garrick 

Hi everyone, 

Over the past two weeks I have been 

practicing gardening and learning new 

things about plants. I have planted a 

grape vine and hope that grapes will 

grow on it this year. What do you think?  

I miss you all and hope you are well.  

Mrs Hardo 


